
 

 
February 10, 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jerol W Gohrick  
Chairperson 
Sponsoring Committee 
10619 77th St NW  
McGregor, ND 58755 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Gohrick, 
 
I acknowledge your request, received on February 10, 2025, via email, to withdraw the petition received 
by our office on February 7, 2025.  It is related to public records, legislative salaries, and lobbying. 
 
Your request has been granted and your petition withdrawn from review.  

 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Michael Howe 
Secretary of State 
 
cc:  Attorney General Drew H Wrigley  


